Virtual Meeting on Finance and Procurement Regulations for MUPY’s Researchers

May 20, 2021

On Thursday, May 20, 2021, from 01.30 p.m. - 03.30 p.m., MUPY’s Division of Finance and Procurement
arranged an online meeting via the Cisco Webex Meetings on the topic of ’Finance and Procurement
Regulations for MUPY’s Researchers’. The meeting was presided over by MUPY’s Deputy Dean for
Finance, Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit, who talked about the relevant regulations and

rules in terms of the finance and procurement procedures for the research projects run by faculty
members and researchers. In addition, the supporting staff from the Division clarified the related
procedures and accurate steps in order to perform the procedures and manage the research project
correctly. This virtual meeting aimed to provide essential information as well as up-to-date

regulations and rules in terms of the finance and procurement procedures for the faculty members to
follow financial procedures correctly and carry out their projects efficiently.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2937



